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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 

 

In connection with this year’s fair, Commonwealth Parade and Romney Huts car 
parks will be closed as from 8:00am on Friday 24 August 2012. The Government 
will be providing alternative car parking facilities for use by the general public at the 
new car park constructed on the opposite side of the road adjacent to the King’s 
Wharf development. The car park will be open as from Friday 24th August 2012 to 
coincide with the loss of the existing car parks. No commercial vehicles will be 
allowed. 

 


